
Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered 

community, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, bearing the 

lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign through 

hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

June 5, 2016 

This Morning: 
9:00am  Coffee Time 
9:30am  Sunday School for all ages 
10:45am  Worship Service 

This Afternoon/Evening: 
   No MYF 

 This Week: 
Wednesday 12:15pm Prayer Meeting 
Thursday 9:00am Quilting 
  1:30pm PLT meeting at Jana’s 
Saturday 8:30am Church Work Day 
Worship Schedule: 
June 12:   Mathew will be preaching “Taking the Church Outside  
of the Church For….”  Ephesians 4:7-16, with emphasis on Zion’s 
current and emerging small groups. 
 
Pastors Mathew and Jana will both return to the office on  
Tuesday, June 7. 

Welcome and Announcements 
Call to Worship:  Genesis 1:26-31 
Singing:  HWB 46  I Sing the Mighty Power of God 
    HWB 89  For the Beauty of the Earth 
    HWB 156  All Things Bright and Beautiful 
Offering 
Children’s Story 
Message 
Response Song:  HWB 154  This is My Father’s World 
Sharing and Prayer 
Sending Song:  STJ 77  The Peace of the Earth 

After the service, an Elder will be available at 
the front of the sanctuary for sharing and 
prayer.  Today’s Elder is Lynn Miller. 

If you are visiting, we invite you to complete a Welcome card and drop it in the offering basket. 

Worship Leader:   Ken Beachy 
Song Leader:  Julie Yoder 
Children’s Story: Gina Hansen 

A Women's Bible study will meet to study the Book of James,  
beginning Wednesday, June 8 at 7:00PM at the home of Luanne 
Berkey. Please let Karen Kropf or Luanne know if you plan to join 
this summer study. There is also a sign-up sheet on the bulletin 
board. 
 
A Bible Study of the book of Philippians will begin on Tuesday, 
June 14, meeting at 10AM in the Library.  The study is open to  
anyone interested.  Contact Pat Hershberger for more infor-
mation. 

We welcome Chuck Whitley who is bringing our morning message.  
He is President and Executive Director of Wilderness International, 
a ministry whose mission is “to encourage everyone to experience, 
enjoy, and care for God’s amazing creation.”  Chuck is also sharing 
with the combined Creation Care class and MYF during the Sunday 
School hour today. 

Mark Your Calendar!  A special farewell potluck meal will be held 
for David and Ericka, Lilliana and Josiah Gingerich on Sunday, July 3 
at noon.  Make plans to stay for the meal and to fellowship with 
the Gingeriches and send them off to Harrisonburg in love, friend-
ship, blessings, and prayer.   



My Coins Count 
It’s that time a year again!  Zion will be collecting 
change for MCC’s My Coins Count.  The first collection 
day will be Sunday, June 12, and then the second  

Sunday in July and August, and finally weekly in  
September and up to the MCC Fall Festival.  Every coin 
counts!  Save your spare change! 
 
 We’re only weeks away from hosting the PNMC Annual Meeting 

June 23-25.  There are specific areas where more volunteer help is 
needed.  If you can help in any of these areas, please contact Stan 
Oyer as soon as possible: 
 Meal clean-up Friday lunch and Friday evening 
 Meal clean-up Saturday lunch and Saturday evening 
 Dishwashers Thursday dinner, Friday lunch and dinner 
 Nursery workers Friday and Saturday daytime 
 Childcare (ages 3-5) Friday and Saturday daytime 
 
A sign-up sheet is posted on the bulletin board.  Please see where 
you could help! 

A bridal shower for Brianne Vredenburg will be held Sunday, June 12 
at 2:00pm in the Fellowship Hall.   

Volunteers are needed for the Red Cross Blood Drive happening 
at Zion on Thursday, July 14 from 9am-2pm.   Specifically, the 
Red Cross is asking for people to help with donor recruitment.  
If you wouldn’t mind making donor phone calls on behalf of the 
Red Cross, please let Jodi know right away.  There will also be a 
need for registration, canteen, and escort volunteers the day of 
the drive.   

Another work day is planned for Saturday, 
June 11 beginning at 8:30am.  Indoor projects 
include washing the sanctuary benches, wash-
ing windows, and general spiffing-up of all  
areas of the sanctuary and Fellowship Hall.  

Outdoor projects include cleaning flowerbeds and laying bark 
dust.  If you have any questions or are planning to help, please 
contact Gene Gascho. 

Parents: Applications are due June 30 for Zion’s financial aid to 
Western Mennonite School.  If  you have a returning student or a 
new student to WMS, please have them complete an application 
form available in the Church Office.  If you have any questions, 
contact Stan Oyer. 

Congratulations to Katelyn Hershberger, who is graduating 
June 11 from Oregon State University with Bachelor  
degrees in Physiology and Human Development, with  
focus on juvenile mental health.  An open house will be 
held Sunday, June 12 from 3-6pm at 6460 Hwy 211, S., 
Hubbard.   



Church Staff: 
Mathew Swora, Lead Pastor:  zionpastor_ms@canby.com 

Jana Gingerich, Associate/Youth Pastor:  zionyuth@canby.com 
Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
Elders:  Karen Amstutz, Ken Beachy, Pat Hershberger,  

Ken Kauffman,  Lynn Miller   

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032  †   503-651-2274 

Office Hours:  Tues—Fri 9 a.m. to Noon 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

Please keep in your prayers:   

A prayer to carry through the week: “May all I say and all I think 
be in harmony with thee, God within me, God beyond me, maker 
of the trees.”  Chinook prayer, Pacific Northwest Coast, North 
America 

Last Sunday 
Attendance: 141 
Offering: $3,421 
 

 

 Those in the congregation who are homebound, ill, traveling,  
or otherwise unable to attend worship services. 

 Teachers, students, and families preparing for the end of the 
school year and anticipating summer break. 

 PNMC Annual Meeting, and those from Zion who are planning, 
hosting, and serving in many ways.  

 Vacation Bible School directors, Mary Masingila, Jennifer      
Gingerich, Luanne Berkey, and Ken Beachy who are planning 
and preparing for the upcoming VBS week. 

 Drift Creek Camp, which is making final preparations for      
summer camps.   

Nursery: 
This week:  Kara Kropf, Ericka Gingerich 
Next Week: Luanne Berkey, Judy Gingerich 


